
Many well-funded groups in California want to reduce our 
retirement benefits.  As an example they would like to 
eliminate the annual cost of living benefit (COLA), in addition 
to other aspects of our earned benefits.  
 
Protect yourself by  joining the Retiree Support Group of 
Contra Costa County.  Your voice and membership dues will 
serve to increase our "war chest" in anticipation of the costs 
required to defend against legal attacks on our retirement 
benefits. 
	


